
 

 

Brick Doctors will be performing repair work on the common brick wall 

by the large pond starting June 21st.  When this work is complete they 

will move to the wall parallel to Colt Road. The effected homeowners 

will be notified prior to the work beginning.  While the work is in 

progress please stay out of the work zone. We appreciate your 

cooperation.  

 

 
Phone 972-234-0900 

Phone 817-540-1800 

info@brickdoctor.com 
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